
Douglas L. Patch
dpatch@orr-reno.com
Direct Dial 603223.9161
Direct Fax 603.223,9061 Professional Association

One Fagle S1uarc, P.C. Box 3550
Concord, NH 03302—3550
lelcphonc 603.224.2381
Facsimile 603.224.2318
\V\VW.Orr—rcnO.c~ )In

February 25, 2011

HAND DELIVERED AND VIA EMAIL
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director & Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

Re: DE 10-160, Public Service Company ofNew Hampshire, Investigation
Effect of Customer Migration on Energy Service Rates

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of TransCanada Power Marketing Ltd. and TransCanada Hydro Northeast Inc.
and in accordance with the schedule in the above-captioned docket, I am submitting an original
and seven copies of the enclosed post-hearing brief.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please let me know if you have any
questions.

Sincerely,

Dou~las L. Patch

DLP/gvb
Enclosures

cc. Service List in DE 10-160

734337! .DOC


